
 
 
 

Head Teacher: Mr. M. Piper     Tuesday 5th September 2017 

Dear Parent/Guardian       

Class 3 Swimming 
 

As part of the P.E. curriculum children in Class 3 will be going swimming at Manor 
Baths every Monday. The lessons will begin on Monday 11th September 2017, from 
11am to 12noon.  Transport will be provided to take children to and from the pool.  
 
Each child will need to bring a towel, swimming costume (one-piece for girls and 
trunks for boys) and swimming cap.  It is a local authority rule that all children must 
wear a swimming cap and these are available from school for £1 if your child does 
not have one.  Children who have asthma must take an inhaler (clearly marked with 
the child’s name) to the baths otherwise they will not be allowed to take part. 
 
Your child will not be allowed to swim if they:- 

 Have an open wound 
 Suffer from flu, cough, cold or other related infectious illnesses. 
 Have ear or eye infection 
 Have had diarrhoea within the previous two weeks. 
 Have head lice. 
 Children with verrucas or athlete’s foot should only be excluded from 

swimming lessons if the foot infections are being treated and they need 
to be kept dry. 

 
Your permission must be given to enable your child to be transported to and from the 
baths.  Please sign the attached slip and return it to school by Thursday 7th 
September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
M. Piper 
Head Teacher 
 

GREATHAM CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
I hereby give permission for my child ……………………………(name of child) 
 
to be transported to Manor College swimming baths every Monday morning. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………… Date…………………….   

 
 
 


